
Writing in the wake …..Molly Schaeffer, FSO-PB

A successful end to
SAFE BOATING WEEK 2019!!  

Flotilla 6-5 Public Affairs teamed up 
with the Town of Fairhaven at Pease 

Park on Saturday 5/25/19 to share 
Boating Safety and Public Health 
information. Vessel Examiners & 

Rising Vessel Examiners were again 
on hand to provide FREE Vessel 

Safety Checks (VSCs).

Flotilla 6-5



Prepping the new recruits!



Information at the READY!


